
Entities which would like to apply for electronic
Certificate of Origin may apply using the
SCCCI online portal (www.certoforigin.com) at
their own premises. Entities may print their
approved eCO at their own premises.

In times like these, we truly appreciate your understanding and support. 

For enquiries, please contact us at 6336 3685 or certorigin@sccci.org.sg

Stay home and stay safe. 

Thank you.
Singapore Chinese Chamber of Commerce & Industry 

Amid tightened restrictions to curb the spread of COVID-19, Singapore Chinese
Chamber of Commerce & Industry (SCCCI) fully supports the government’s
precautionary measures to safeguard the community. The health and safety of our
staff and guests is our top priority.

SCCCI CO Office will continue to serve our customers while implementing safe
distancing measures to reduce physical interactions by:
- Implementing split team arrangements
- Minimising crowds at CO Office @ Peninsula Plaza by ensuring patrons are

spaced at least 1 metre apart at all times.
- Adjusting our operating hours temporarily

We expect these measures to be in place with effect from 7 April 2020 until
informed otherwise. For more information, you may visit our website
(https://www.sccci.org.sg/trade-documentation) for the Procedure of eCO
Application and other necessary documents.

When Where Revised Opening Hours 

Monday to Friday Peninsula Plaza*  9.30am to 5.00pm
(Last collection at 4.30pm)

Scan to visit 
our website

*Note: CO @ Trade Association Hub is temporarily closed for this period. Please proceed to Peninsula Plaza 
for all CO submission.  


